
 

       December 2014 Newsletter       

    Wellington Academy would like to say Thank you all so much for all the 
generous food donations during the month of November. We would like to 
challenge you once more and ask you to hand make a holiday decoration with 
your child for the month of December. It can be a decorated wreath, snowman or 
gingerbread house, etc. Use your imagination and enjoy spending this quality time 
with your child/family, after all this is what the holidays are all about “Family”. 
Toys for Tots donations are still being collected. Thank for all your help this 
holiday season. 

Parents just a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every 
time you refer a family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view 

pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 
We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington 

Academy on G+. Please go to the following link: 
https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 

                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

“December Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Celebrations Around the World 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Review Aa-Pp” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“0-10” 
& 

“Cone & Star” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Green & Red” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “December  2014” 
 
December 11th…  
  Trim-A-Tree- Dev.2 & VPK 
 
December 12th… 
Trim-A-Tree- Dev. 3A & 3B 
 
December 19th…  
  Book Exchange/ Classroom 
Parties / Pajama Day 

           
December 24th… 
 Wellington Closes @ 1:00pm 
December 25th & 26th… 

         
  Wellington Closed 
December 31st… 
 Wellington Closes @ 1:00pm 
 
January 1st & 2nd…  
  Wellington Closed 

                        

   
  

             To the following students & staff in December 2014… 
 

Jha’Kari Brown…12/1 Mekhi Burnside…12/1 
Peyton Sheffield…12/6 Alexis Dawson…12/9 

Ezra Burnside…12/10  Matthew Reiderman…12/28 
Malia Cuthill…12/30  Elena Mirabal…12/30 

Izayah Roger…12/31 
 

    

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
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        Infant News                 
     

    We would like to welcome Penelope and 
Oliver. Blake is now walking all around the room, Yay! 
He will be visiting the Toddlers soon. Benjamin is 
working hard on walking. Brody and Miggy are pulling 
up on everything. Gabby is sitting up on her. Madilyn 
enjoys jumping in the jumer-roo.  
 

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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 We are excited the holidays are here! This 
month we’ll be talking about the different holiday 
celebrations around the world. We have many fun 
holiday art projects planned that the kids will enjoy. We 
will be having a pajama day this month, so please keep 
an eye on the door for upcoming events. Please continue 
to check your child’s cubby daily and remember to take 
sheets & blankets home on Fridays. 
 

 

Thank you, 
            Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan,  
               Mrs. Kathleen & Ms. Chelsea 

                                                          

                                                                                   
                  

                      

                       

  

 

 

 

      

                      

       

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

 Let’s come together and celebrate! We will be 
talking about different countries and how they celebrate. We 
will also be reviewing the number’s 0- 10, the colors green and 
red, our shapes are cones and stars and the letters  
A-P. Please remember to check your child’s file folder daily. 
Be sure to keep an eye on the door for upcoming food projects, 
events and information.  
Reminder…any belongings that come into the classroom 
should be labeled and able to fit into child’s cubby, we have 
limited space. NO Food or Drinks in classroom please, we 
would like avoid any extra small visitors… 
Let’s get ready for some holiday fun! 
                       Thank you,  
             Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Bailey & Ms. Linn 

 

 Giving thanks is something we practice all 
year at Wellington. But we really enjoyed learnging about it’s 
true meaning and allowing our children to share their 
personal meaning. Our theme was families and we had a 
blast talking about our homes, pets, family members and 
much more. Our new theme for this month is Celebrations 
Around the World. We are so excited about the new 
activities, games and cooking projects ahead. With our Fall 
season among us we ask parents to please check your childs 
cubby weekly for appropiate extra clothes and sheets. Our 
door will continue to have sign up sheets for upcoming 
activities & reminders. We would like to thank you for all 
your help, ideas and compliments on our efforts in making 
your little ones smile. 

Thank you, 
     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Developmental 3B News 

 Hello VPK parents November has come 
and gone, we did so many fun activities. Our Thanksgiving Play 
was a hit. A big thank you for coming to watch your child. Also 
a “BIG Thank You” for making our can food drive a success.  
Well guess what…celebrations around the world is here. We 
would like to inform you about some of our classroom activities 
we will have going on. We will have a Book Exchange, You 
will be making wreaths at home with your child, and you will 
need to send an ornament from home. Each child will also need 
to bring in a Santa hat for a class project, and much more fun 
activities to come.  On December 11 please have your child 
wear red and green for our Trim-a-Tree program.  
Please read our doors for more information. Please don’t forget 
about our weekly cooking activity.  
Parents please remember to label all belongings with first and 
last name. 

Thank you, 
                       Ms. Devi, Mrs. Sonya &  Mrs. Tina  
                        
                             
 
 

    VPK News  

 
                            

                 
                                 
 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch 
bag as well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home 
on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being 
left over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. Any 
concerns with food or milk please feel free to stop me 
or leave me a note.   
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                       

This month’s theme is Celebrations Around 
the World. We will be learning about all the fun ways 
other friends around the world celebrate the holidays. We 
will also learn about different cultures, customs and 
foods through art activities, song, dance and stories. We 
welcome you to share any books, photos and clothes 
about our theme. Please remember to read the door for 
all upcoming activities. 
**Please NO plastic bags for clothing, cloth only.  
*ALL jackets and belongings should be labeled with 
your child’s name.  
    
         Ms. Russ  

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


